
 

Feedback: SIU consultation on performance assessment 

tools 
 

As members are aware, the employer at SIU has engaged the PSA in consultation on the implementation 

of a new performance assessment tool for the SIU. 

 

In the preceding consultation sessions, the PSA expressed the input received from members on their 

concerns around issues such as the KPAs on the Performance Agreement and instruments not aligning 

with job profiles, weightings, etc. This process is still continuing and at the last meeting the employer 

tabled a revised tool, which is attached to this Informus. 

  

Members are requested to provide the PSA with their input on the attached tool by sending an email to 

astrid.al-anani@psa.co.za, before 15:00 on Friday, 1 August 2025.  

 

Input from members will be discussed at a task team meeting that will be convened after such is received 

to ensure that all concerns are responded to and resolved. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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